
CARPARK SAFETY  
 
 

MORNING 
 

The Glennie Street carpark (includes the areas behind, beside and in front of the Church) is CLOSED 
TO PARENTS 8.25am - 8.45am.  This carpark is for STAFF ONLY.  You will have to park on the 
street and walk your children into the school grounds. Do not double park or stop across the driveway 
and allow your child to get out on their own. 
Children being dropped in Glennie Street must be accompanied by an adult into the school. 
Please do not walk through the middle of the carpark - there is a pedestrian walkway across the front of 
the church. 
The lower carpark will open at 8.20am and be closed at exactly 8.45am.   Please be mindful of 
driving through the carpark at a safe speed.   
** Cars are allowed to stop and park in the bottom carpark in the mornings – but NOT in the drop off 
bays! 
** The ‘DROP OFF ZONE’ is for kiss and drop only – do not get out of your car! 
** On the way out there is a “NO RIGHT TURN” sign, which means you have to turn left when you exit 
the carpark.  You will have to go around the Henry Parry Drive round-about to go back up Maidens 
Brush Road. 
If you arrive after, or as the gates are being closed, you will need to park on the street and walk your 
children in. 
 
AFTERNOON 
 

The Glennie Street carpark is CLOSED TO PARENTS 2.30pm - 3.15pm. 
The lower carpark will open at 2.40pm and close at precisely 3.00pm.  
The DROP OFF ZONE is a NO PARKING AREA. 
You can park, rear to kerb, along the carpark boundaries, and 2 rows in the middle. Please reverse 
into car spots as it is too dangerous to reverse out when young children are walking to their family 
cars after the bell. You must be able to drive forward when driving out of your car space. 
NO PARKING AREAS ARE:  
* DROP OFF BAYS 
* IN THE STAFF CAR PARK AND AROUND THE CHURCH 
 

Please make others, who may be dropping-off or picking up your children, aware of the carpark rules. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

  

 

 


